PRESS RELEASE 
Private Investigators hired to collect information on landowners in an EUB hearing process was brought to the attention of the Alberta Energy Utilities Board (EUB) today in the form of a motion. The motion to the Board is a request that the EUB Board Panel summon certain individuals who have been identified as Private Investigators, for cross-examination to ascertain parameters of their employment.

AltaLink Management is applying to the EUB to construct a 500 KV export transmission line. In the application process or hearing underway in Rimbey landowners identified four individuals who have on several occasions intruded into solicitor and client discussions relating to the proceedings, and have presented conduct consistent with attempts to monitor communications and strategies discussed between legal counsel and their clients. One individual was confronted and admitted he was indeed a private investigator but refused to identify who hired him and for what purpose he was collecting information.

Under cross-examination AltaLink Management denied culpability or any association with the private investigators, however when asked, the EUB panel and staff maintained that they needed more information before they could reply or comment.

Lawyers representing landowners are concerned that the investigators collected information subject to client solicitor privileges and as such are extremely troubled of the possibility the EUB hired the investigators and compromised the entire hearing process by engaging in its own secretive investigation.

When the issue was raised in the Rimbey court house on Monday, the EUB Board panel directed counsel concerned about the private investigators to file a motion rather than summarily address the issue before proceeding.
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